----Original Message-----

From: owen markey

Sent: 05 November 2021 04:50

To: SHAPPS, Grant Subject: Manston.

Dear Sir this. Manston airport thing has been going too long. It's has provided it's worth. And could be the first carbon free airport in the world. I must say as a life long conservative. This event has gone on too long. Make your mind up.

Respectfully yours

Owen Markey.

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.